
Mount Terry Public School Easter 
Hat Parade 

 

Date: Friday 8th April 2022 
Time: 9:30am 

Location: Large Cola 

   
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 

The Easter Hat Parade for Kindergarten, Year 1 and 
Year 2 will be held on  

Friday 8th April 2022 commencing at 9:30am. 
 

All parents and family members are invited to attend 
this fun event. 

This is strictly for K-2 students. All 3-6 students are 
required to remain in class for regular lessons.  

 

In order for this event to be successful, the children 
are invited to make an Easter hat at home to wear 

during the parade.  
Preschool aged children are encouraged to wear a hat and 

parade after the  

K-2 classes are complete.  
The P&C Easter Raffle will be drawn at the conclusion 

of the parade. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the  
2022 Easter Hat Parade! 

K-2 Teachers  


